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This plan is totally unworkable. Similar ideology-driven laws have been disastrous in other states.
The reality is EVs are still too costly and don't work for all drivers. Washington residents and
businesses should be able to choose the vehicle that works best for them.
Stop thinking you know more about what the people of Washington need or want and come up with
better ideas that are realistic.
We the people are fed up with the politicians in office.


